
 

November 29, 2023 
 
Councilmember Tim McOsker 
Council District 15 
Via Email 
 

Re:  Motion Regarding Inclusion of TDM Strategies in Parking Study 
 
The following motion was passed at the November 13, 2023 meeting of the Northwest San 
Pedro Neighborhood Council Board. 
 
Whereas, Councilmember Tim McOsker has introduced a motion requesting a parking study for 
downtown San Pedro; and 
 
Whereas, when the City created its current Transportation Demand Management (TDM) policy, 
the community was concerned about the impact of the Parking TDM Strategies 1, “Pricing and 
Unbundling Parking”, and 5, “Reduced Parking Supply”, (see attached letter); and 
 
Whereas, we have not yet seen the true impact of these strategies in San Pedro as most of the 
new developments were entitled prior to the adoption of the TDM policy; and 
 
Whereas, we are very concerned about how implementation of the TDM policy for the newer 
developments will impact the already critical parking situation in San Pedro. 
 
Be it resolved, that Northwest San Pedro Neighborhood Council respectfully requests that as 
part of the parking study Councilmember McOsker ask the Department of Transportation (DOT) 
to study the impact of TDM strategies 1 and 5 in locations where they have been implemented, 
particularly in communities similar to ours that lack good public transit and already experience 
inadequate parking.   
 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Raymond Regalado, President 
On Behalf of the Northwest San Pedro Neighborhood Council 
 
CC:  anissa.raja@lacity.org 


